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3R Project (RDA Restructure and Redesign)
RDA is undergoing a significant revision based on the new IFLA Library Reference Model (LRM). Its current release date is June 13, 2018, but a fuller rollout is expected in August or September.
3R comprises:
· A new content management system
· Redesign for accessibility
· Responsive design
· Incorporation of changes due to LRM
Changes between releases will be archived, similarly to how they are now kept in the RDA Update History, but the publisher has not committed to perpetual public access to this in the Toolkit (though James Hennelly did say that all changes would be perpetually kept in the ALA archives). Most responses at this conference did press the publisher to commit to perpetual public access to the update history in the Toolkit.
Two major issues that will probably involve changes in practice due to LRM: the treatment of serials, and non-human personages.
Treatment of Serials
LRM distinguishes between static and diachronic works. A static work is one that is not expected to change over time; a diachronic work is one whose content is expected to change over time.
LRM says that any serial (a diachronic work) can only have one work, one expression, and one manifestation (this is coming to be known as the “WEMlock”). Hence different editions (e.g. an Eastern vs. a Western edition of something like the Wall Street Journal) and translations, in this model, are not considered different expressions, but different works. This has implications both for numbers of records needed and authorized access points for serial works.
Treatment of Non-Human Personages (formerly known as fictitious/legendary entities and non-human animals, spirits, gods, etc.)
Non-human personages, according to the LRM model, cannot have agency relationships to works or expressions (e.g. as authors, actors, etc.) because only real humans (in the model) can be persons. RSC, however, recognizes the user need to link such personages to works and expressions. The new text has not been written yet, but as of now we understand that fictitious entities will be treated as pseudonyms. Some other entities remain problematic, however; animal actors, for example, cannot be considered to be pseudonyms (or alternate bibliographic identities) of any human. Apparently they will be linked as nomens to manifestations in which they appear. It is not clear yet how exactly this will work.
RDA Governance
The governance structure of RDA is changing. Instead of ALA, Canadian Committee on Cataloging, and LC representatives to the RDA Steering Committee, a new organization called NARDAC (North American RDA Committee) will send a single representative to RSC. That representative has not yet been selected, but the ALA representatives to NARDAC have been appointed: Kathy Glennan (for a one-year term) and Dominique Bourassa (for a three-year term). Kathy’s term is for one year because after that she will be assuming the position of Chair of the RDA Steering Committee. 
It is not yet clear what the revision process to RDA will be.
SAC Subcommittee on RDA
[bookmark: _GoBack]The RSC has recently been stating that RDA will not concern itself with subjects (as it originally intended to). This brings the question of the existence of the RDA Subcommittee into question. I brought this up at the SAC meeting this conference and asked if I could poll the subcommittee before action was taken. This will be taken up again at Annual.
